
 
Hello there fellow SRA! 
 
Since our last Executive Board report, EB met on Thursday, September 19th, 2024. We 
met to discuss a few topics, as well as pass a few motions. 
 
Sponsorships & Donations 
Executive Board approved a $250 sponsorship for the Gujarati Students Association (Mac 
GSA). This sponsorship is targeted specifically towards a garba event celebrating 
Navaratri. This event will bring together students from various universities to celebrate this 
event. 
 
TwelvEighty Updates 
EB also approved updates to TwelvEighty capital expenditure that will help replace old 
outdated equipment, namely the line fridges. This will help prevent costly repairs, which 
have been taking place throughout last year.  
 
Mac Bikeshare & Opt-outs 
Bikeshare has launched, and is very popular! (I ride my SoBi bike everywhere). Opt-out 
for this will be available until the end of September. There will be a financial awareness 
day on September 27th with different opt-out groups (ie. Health & Dental, Bikeshare, and 
OPIRG) to inform students on fees that can be opted out from. 
 
Our next meeting will be next week, on Thursday, September 26th, 2024. 
 
If you have any questions, I am more than happy to discuss them. 
 
Take care, 
 
Larissa Long, Executive Board, SRA Health Sciences  
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